
NCC-036443-18 strategic transport model tender 
 
 
Dear Requester, 
 
Further to your recent freedom of Information request. This is the response from our Procurement 
team: 
 
The East Midlands Gateway Model was procured by Nottingham City Council on behalf of East 
Midlands Council. Nottinghamshire, Derbyshire and Derby City LTAs all contributed as did Midlands 
Connect and Highways England. Nottingham City Council managed the previous version of this 
model the Greater Nottingham Transport Model utilising Systra consultancy for development and 
model use. The contact at the City for this work is Steve Tough. 
 
We trust this now resolves your enquiry, however should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me directly on the details below. 
 
Nottinghamshire County Council regularly publishes previous FOIR, s and answers on its website, 
under Disclosure logs. (See link)  
 
http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/ 
You can use the search facility using keywords. 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a 
complaint or request a review of our decision, you should write to the Team Manager, Complaints 
and Information Team, County Hall, West Bridgford, Nottingham, NG2 7QP or email 
complaints@nottscc.gov.uk . 
 
Kind Regards 
Alison Fletcher 
Complaints, Information & Mediation Officer Chief Executive’s Department Nottinghamshire County 
Council County Hall 
E: alison.fletcher1@nottscc.gov.uk 

Hello, 

This is a Freedom of Information request, the subject matter is strategic transport model 

tender, which would be best answered within your Procurement team. 

For the East Midlands Gateway Model delivered by Systra, please can you provide: 

 The tender and specification documents, e.g. PQQ, ITT 
 The successful bidders tender 
 Assessor scoring and feedback 
 Explain how the work was procured e.g. via a framework 

Where documents contain commercially sensitive information, we are happy to receive 

redacted documents. I believe bidders would have highlighted this information as part of their 

submission. 

http://site.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/thecouncil/democracy/freedom-of-information/disclosure-log/
mailto:complaints@nottscc.gov.uk
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I believe it is in the public interest for this information to be released as: 

 Improve accountability and transparency of the use of public funds and help show 
the local authority obtained value for money. 

 Contribute to public debate and assist the understanding of proposed projects. 
 Disclosure will reduce further enquiries on this topic. 
 Allow individuals to understand decisions affecting their lives 

Thanks  

 


